
This application was originally reviewed as FCC ID:  QG8GBU301.  It was not granted because the grantee code
was lost due to non-payment.  The original comments and response were all addressed as QG8BU301 and would
have been granted 7/30/02 if it had not been for the grantee code issue.  The application was then updated for
grantee code QLE and resubmitted.  Payment was not completed until week of 9/9/02.

ITS uploaded this application as FCC ID:  QLEGBU301.
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